









At Philly Goat Project, we know that loss comes in different shapes and sizes and can leave us feeling alone. The Grief Garden was crafted with the community in mind: a place where everyone can find a pathway to healing.

In Fall 2023, in partnership with Awbury Arboretum, this Grief Garden blossomed as a wellness response to the isolation that loss has created among us. As Philadelphia's only permanent public and free grieving garden, we remind each community member they are not alone, and healing is within reach.

· What can I do there?

- Sit on our benches to reflect, read, or enjoy the peaceful sounds of nature.
- Use our "Wind Phone", inspired by Itaru Sasaki, to "call" and connect to your loved ones.
- Tie a ribbon with your loved one's name on our "Fence of Remembrance".
- Write notes and place them in our "Stone Memorial Wall".
- Place a decorated rock or stone in our "Garden of Memories".
- Be a curious observer (sometimes as we are to our own grief) of our goats as they navigate their life on the farm in the neighboring paddock.

When is the garden open?

The Grief Garden is FREE and is open to visitors 365 days/year from dawn until dusk.

How can I get here?

Please visit our website below and click the "Visit Us" tab for directions and the "FAQ" tab for any
questions you may have.



Please check out our Free Seasonal Grief Walks and our customizable Bereavement Programs on our website: www.phillygoatproject.org Philly Goat Project is located at 6336 Ardleigh Street, 19138.

